
CITY OF PONTIAC, MICHIGAN 
GENERAL EMPLOYEES’ RETIREMENT SYSTEM 

 
 
Date: March 29, 2017  
 
To: Hospital Members of the General Employees’ Retirement System 
 
 

Notice of 
 

GENERAL ELECTION RESULTS 
 
 

On March 23, 2017, an election was held to fill the PGH-Member Trustee vacancy on the 
General Employees’ Retirement System Board of Trustees. 
 
The winner and their term as PGH-Member Trustee is: 
 
  Robert Giddings …………………………… 227 votes  
  Term Expires: March 31, 2021 
 
The official general election results showing votes cast for each candidate is as follows: 
 
  Robert Giddings …………………………….227 votes  
   
  Karen Barner…. …………………………….  17 votes 
     
  Invalid ballots ………………..…………….    12 votes   
     
    
  Total votes cast …………………………… 256 votes 
 
Returns of the election have been canvassed and certified by the Board of Trustees.  Any 
questions about the election should be directed to the Retirement Office at 248-456-0523. 


